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AUDITOR GENERAL

Canada
Ottawa, May 13, 1933.

Dear Sir,
Re Accounts. Institute of Parasitology

I am in receipt of your letter of the 10th inst. requesting 
that one copy of the certified vouchers submitted to this office in 
support of expenditure for the fiscal year 1932-33 in connection 
with the Institute of Parasitology at Macdonald College be returned 
to your office after being audited for transmission to the Empire 
Marketing Board as they are assuming one-half of the cost.

In this connection I am returning herewith the accounts, 
Nos. 1 to 373, amounting to $14,918.75, which have been audited 
and certified correct.

Yours truly, 
(Sgé.) A.H. BROWN

for Auditor General

The Secretary-Treasurer, 
National Research Council, 
Ottawa.


